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DATE TIME ACTIVITY MASSES IN THE PARISH 

Jan  03 (Sun) 
Is 60: 1-6 

Eph 3: 2-3, 5-6 

Mt 2: 1-12 

9.00 am 

6.00 pm 

 

Mass (E) (LIVE Streaming) 

Mass (M)(No LIVE Streaming) 

 

EPIPHANY OF THE LORD, 

SOLEMNITY 

Jan  04 (Mon) 6.40 am 

7.00 am 

Lauds 

Mass  (LIVE Streaming) 
Monday after Epiphany 

Jan  05 (Tue) 6.40 am 

7.00 am 

Lauds 

Mass  (LIVE Streaming) 
Tuesday after Epiphany 

Jan  06 (Wed) 6.10 pm 

6.30 pm 

Vespers 

Mass  (LIVE Streaming) 
Wednesday after Epiphany 

Jan  07 (Thu) 6.10 pm 

6.30 pm 

Vespers 

Mass (ETC) (LIVE Streaming) 

Thursday after Epiphany 

St. Raymond of Penyafort, Priest 

Jan  08 (Fri) 6.10 pm 

6.30 am 

Vespers 

Mass (E) (LIVE Streaming) 
Friday after Epiphany 

Jan  09   (Sat) 

    6.40 am 

    7.00 am 

Lauds 

Mass (No LIVE Streaming) 
Saturday after Epiphany 

6.00 pm 
Mass (E/T) 

 (No LIVE Streaming) THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD, FEAST 

(YEAR B) 

RCIA RITE OF ACCEPTANCE 

Jan  10 (Sun) 
Is 55: 1-11 

1 Jn 5: 1-9 

Mk 1: 7-11 

9.00 am 

6.00 pm  

 

Mass (E) (LIVE Streaming) 

Mass (M)(No LIVE Streaming) 

 

PARISH ACTIVITIES 

Jan 03 (Sun) 8.30 pm RCIA (E) Zoom Meeting 

Jan 09    (Sat) 4.00pm CEC (E)  St John Classroom 

Jan 10 (Sun) 8.30 pm RCIA (E) Zoom Meeting 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 
For those who wish to continue your practice of the offerings of Mass Intentions, financial giving of 

monthly tithing and love offerings, donations for PHDC or donations to Parish please use your online 

banking facility during this period. Our parish bank details is as follows : 

Bank:   PUBLIC BANK BERHAD   

Bank Account Name: CATHEDRAL OF THE HOLY SPIRIT 

Bank Account Number: 3093049812 
Our collection for 27 December 2020: RM 3,051.70 

Please email or WhatsApp the Bank-in Slip to admin@holyspiritcathedral.com or  

011 2418 6547 for our accounting records. 

“God loves a cheerful giver.” – 2 Cor. 9:7 

 

BLESSED NEW YEAR 2021  

The year 2020 has been challenging and difficult but there also have been so many opportunities to 

be grateful and creative with accompaniment with the Lord leading us forward. May the year 2021 

provide us with greater opportunities for growth! 

Wishing all of you a Blessed Year.  

 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL - UPDATE 

In responding to the growing pastoral concerns and needs of the parish, we will streamline our PPC 

core –team based on the cluster groups. This was deliberated on our 60th PPC meeting.  

BEC + Unity – Christine Ho (Zones A-I) / Pedro Geronimo (FoCHS) 

PLT – Anita Wee 

Formation – Anne Ho 

Spirituality – Dr Ramona 

IRD-IHD – Rita Chiam (PPC Vice Chair) 

We thank our all the ministry leaders who have participated in our PPC meetings in 2020 and helped 

us identify the 5 cluster representatives. Please continue to pray for our PPC leadership as we step 

into 2021. 

 

ADVENT-CHRISTMAS STORIES 

Thank you for your photos, stories and testimonies, to help share how we have been preparing for 

Christmas, Attached is the video link to our Advent- Christmas Story. 

https://youtu.be/gOtzfdsVdWQ 

 

SHARING THE GIFT 2020 PROJECT     

We are grateful to all the people who contributed, assisted and prayed for this project. Thank you for 

being a blessing to others in Sharing the Gift you have and are in our community. We have completed 

the Gift of Joy & Pot Bless to Bless.  

The Gift of Blessing – in providing school uniform to needy children will continue.  

All donations for the project closed on 31/12/20. 

 

SEMINARIAN SCANY POLYCARP  

Bro. Scany Polycarp from the Diocese of Kota Kinabalu completes his one-year pastoral assignment 

in the parish on the 3rd January 2021. His pastoral journey was unique and different but a 

memorable one with many experiences to cherish and remember. 

We thank him for his initiative and contribution towards the parish and thank parishioners too for in 

being part of his formation and in his walk with the Lord.  

We pray for his prayerful discernment in serving in the Lord’s vineyard. Let us continue to pray that 

he may be steadfast in his journey towards the priesthood.   

 

MESSAGE FROM BRO. SCANY POLYCARP 

“CHS is not just a Cathedral to me- it has allowed me to experience Pastoral Life in many different 

ways. Being involved with spiritual and liturgical formation, community outreach and service, parish 

administration, leadership, discipleship and prayer has motivated me to continue on in my vocation 

despite the many challenges I encountered.  The enthusiasm of the Parishioners has become the 

spark, igniting my Faith. I am grateful to God for I had been given opportunity to Immersing myself 

and living within the community at CHS; forming lifelong friendships with parishioners; serving 

alongside my sisters and brothers in Christ- have left precious memories that will not only be 

cherished dearly, but has and will continue to nourish me in my Vocation Journey”.   Thank You. 
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